
From: Alan MacDonald  
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 9:19 AM 
To: Council 
Subject: Asphalt Procurement Decision today  
  
Good day Mayor and Council,  
 
I will keep this short as I know you have a lot on your plates. I would simply like to state my 
opposition to your potential decision today to consider procuring asphalt for municipal projects 
from the plant at Cheakamus Crossing. I know the majority of the community is not behind us 
on this matter but this industry, or any of the sort, should not be located in the proximity of the 
amount of young families that reside in the area. The extra cost of transportation and 
environmental impact are minimal compared to the impact on our small, but growing, 
community.  
 
Thank you for making the right decision today and restoring faith in the system that you all 
control. 
 
Alan MacDonald 
Permanent Resident 
20-1380 Cloudburst Drive 

 
 




